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Sent: Friday, October 11, 2002 9:16 AM 
To: comment@bpa.gov 
Subject: Comment on Solicitation of Proposals and Comments on the Sale 
of Power by BPA after 2006 
 
 
Dear BPA: 
I believe the sale of power in 2006 and thereafter is a very critical issue 
for the people, environment, and wildlife of our country.  To assure that 
all of these components are protected, we should adopt a clean and renewable 
energy strategy.  This would do us all a favor.  It would still provide us 
with the necessary energy, and it would do so in an environmentally-friendly 
manner.  Dams could be removed, allowing salmon and other wildlife to be 
preserved, as well as taking pressure off of the Columbia and Snake River 
systems to be the primary hydroelectric sources.  I hope you consider all of 
these points.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, Steve Miller    
 
 


